
I-4 North
Industry Forum

06.09.2025

9 a.m. - 10 a.m.

FDOT is holding an industry forum for consultants interested in pursuing the
I-4 General Engineering Support Contract that advertises June 30, 2025.
Marketing meetings will be held immediately following the forum.

Cypress Conference
Rooms A & B
719 S. Woodland Blvd.
DeLand, FL  32720

FPID No.: 442930-1                                       Advertisement 26534

06.02.2025

9:00 - 10:30 a.m.

District Office

Questions?
Email: CC542.D5@dot.state.fl.us


